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One of the best things about the FFA Global symposium is the opportunity to see and speak
with so many members of the fund finance industry, including our wonderful clients. This year
we rolled out a new concept, Fund Finance Friday Studios, which are recorded interviews with
some of the most exciting and influential players in fund finance. Here are some of those
conversations and we look forward to rolling out more of them soon. We thank everyone who
participated and look forward to continuing this initiative and to speaking with more of you in the
coming weeks and months ahead. Tune in here. 

https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PL367AC8GsqQJMeznudLxo8OwXOPK4W5Ra
https://www.cadwalader.com/

